
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mr P Bellamy 

Abbey Road                      Tel: 422163 

Bourne                   

 22nd November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

CHRISTMAS LUNCH & CHRISTMAS JUMPERS  

FRIDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2022 

 

We’re looking forward to Christmas Lunch and Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day on 

Friday 9th December 2022. 

 

If you wish your child to have a Christmas lunch and you haven’t already ordered, please 

make sure you order online with Ideal School Meals no later than midnight on Monday 

28th November 2022. 

 

Friday 9th December is also Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day and the children are 

welcome to wear their Christmas jumper on that day if they would like to. 

 

Please bear in mind that this is not a non-uniform day – normal uniform should be worn with a 

Christmas jumper instead of a school jumper/cardigan/sweatshirt. 

 

School will take this opportunity to support the Save the Children charity.  If you would like to 

make a donation you will be able to do this online, via the ParentMail +Pay app or by bringing 

money into school. 

 

Our gorgeous Christmas tree will be up in the hall so we’re sure it will be a magical festive day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr P Bellamy 

Head of School 

 


